
Welcome to the Millburn District 24 

Kindergarten Registration
for the 2011-12 School Year!

Thursday, January 27, 2011
4:30-7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria of 

Millburn Central School
18550 Millburn Road, Wadsworth

or
4:30-6:00  in the main office of

Millburn West School
640 Freedom Way, Lindenhurst

If you have a child who will turn five years old on or before September 1, 2011, please take note the following information.   Millburn District will be accepting 
registrations for kindergarten on Thursday, January 27, 2011 from 4:30-7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria of Millburn Central School or 4:30-6:00 in the  main office of 
Millburn West School.  If your child will attend Millburn Central, please call the office at 847-356-8331 to request a registration packet.  If your child will attend 
Millburn West, you may request a packet by calling 847-245-1600.   Before the registration date, all the necessary paperwork should be completed and brought 
with you to begin the registration process.   If you are unable to attend the registration date, you may drop off the completed packet  prior to January 27, 
however, you will have to call the school after that date for the next available June screening appointment.  

What else should parents bring to registration?

1) Your child's original birth certificate - the one from the county of birth, not the hospital one - we will make a copy, no charge.
2) Registration fees will be collected at this time, cash or check made payable to "Millburn District" is acceptable.
3) Proof of Residency for ALL parents even if currently have a child or children enrolled in the district.   A list of acceptable items is included in the packet.   
 Documentation must be original, copies will be made, no charge.
4) Your calendar - you will be able to make an appointment for the June screening process.

FIRST GRADE - if you have a child enrolled in a kindergarten program other than the Millburn District, please notify the office if you intend on registering your 
child for First Grade in Millburn.   Your child must be six years old on or before September 1, 2011 to register for the first grade in this district.

If you know anyone in our district who may not receive this notification, please ask them to contact the school.  We appreciate your help as we prepare for the 
next school year!


